

St Cuthbert's R.C. First School Newsletter

In God's family, we love, we grow, we learn



Date: 23rd April 2018 Head Teacher: Mrs Clare McGregor



Please like & share our page

Diary Dates	
Wednesday	Kielder meeting for all
25.04.18	Y4 parents 3pm
Thursday	Y1 lead family worship
26.04.18	9am
Tuesday	Bag2School collection
8.05.18	
Thursday	Y4 lead family worship
10.05.18	9am
Friday	Own clothes day in
11.05.18	return for a bingo prize
Thursday	'Royal' day- special
17.05.18	lunch to celebrate the
	Royal wedding!
Friday	School closes for half-
25.05.18	term

Year of Mary

We continue to follow our 'Year of Mary' in school and our Mary bag will continue to make its' way to every child's home.



Please pray for Hubert, Mhairí and Edvinas in Year 4 who will be making their First Holy Communion on 10th Tune





Our statement to live by is...

I try to use words that make the world a better place

Congratulations to these children who successfully completed their Easter Reading challenge!!



Maltings winner

Karolina was the lucky winner of the family cinema ticket!! Many thanks to Ross Graham from The Maltings for donating the prize.

Year 1 worship

Year 1 will be leading our family worship on Thursday at 9am everyone is welcome but especially family members of children in year 1!

Kielder

All year 4 parents and year 4 children are invited to a short meeting with Mrs Thorpe & Miss Prior on Wednesday at 3pm to find out more and ask any questions about Kielder. There will be tea, coffee, juice & biscuits!

Friends of St Cuthbert's (FOSC)

This term we are planning a summer bingo and a summer fair! More details to follow... If you can help out in ANY way, big or small, please let us know or pass your e-mail in and Mrs McGregor can keep you informed of what's happening and when!

St Cuthbert's RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX

Tel: 01289 307785 Fax: 01289 331717